
 

 

 

Sharing Letter – Pippin Class – Week Beginning – 11.9.2023 

We will have PE every Wednesday and Friday. Please can all children come into school wearing 

their P.E kits. 

Please ensure your child brings their book bag and reading book every day so we can see all of 

the amazing reading you have been sharing at home! 

In our Reception learning this week we will be… 

Learning the sounds p, i, n, m 

 

Hearing and writing initial sound 

labels for our ‘Wild Things’ 

 

Learning about numbers to Four 

 

In our Year One Learning this week we will be… 

Revising the sounds j, v, w, x, 

and the 

Common 

Exception 

Word ‘me’ 

 

Writing CVC words and sentences, 

and continuing a rhyming string 

Counting, 

sorting and 

representing 

numbers and 

objects to 10 

 

Together we will be… 

Using scissors to cut 

safely and effectively 

 

Identifying and sorting 

plants by their 

properties 

 

Learning about the 

differences between 

weather and climate 

 

Discussing what it 

means to share with 

others 

 

Website of the Week: Counting - https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/underwater-counting - Can 

you count the underwater creatures to 5 and 10 accurately? 

Practical Activity: Signs of Seasons and plant hunt – Can you go on a local walk and spot any signs of the 

changing seasons? What plants can you identify along the way? We would love to see some photographs on 

Tapestry! 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/underwater-counting

